
February 5, 2019

Tuesday, February 5, 2019 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30

a.m. Supervisors Talsma, Cupples and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Carpenter

presiding.

Motion by Talsma and seconded by Cupples to open a public hearing regarding the reclassification of

the level “B” road on that portion of E. 40th Street S., located in SE Quarter of Section 14, T78N, R19W in 

Jasper County.

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, TALSMA

Neither, Lust, Lanphier or Woods was in attendance to speak to the issue and no one else spoke to

the issue.

Motion by Talsma and seconded by Cupples to close the public hearing.

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, TALSMA

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Talsma to move the third public hearing to February 19, 2019.

YEA: TALSMA, CUPPLES, CARPENTER

Motion by Talsma and seconded by Cupples to acknowledge the appointment of Corey Van Kooten

as Deputy Sheriff by Sheriff John Halferty.

YEA: CUPPLES, TALSMA, CARPENTER

County Attorney Scott Nicholson made the following public statement concerning the Courthouse

clock: Jasper County has been working to resolve some legal issues with the company that was originally

hired to refurbish the Courthouse clock. Even though those issues still have not been completely resolved I

have informed the Board of Supervisors, at this time, they may move ahead to try to bring the clock into

repair. For now, there’s nothing more that I or the other County Officials can say about these legal matters,

but I have informed and advised the Board they can move on to further repair the clock at this time.

Motion by Talsma and seconded by Cupples to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for

01/29/2019.

YEA: CUPPLES, CARPENTER, TALSMA

Motion by Cupples and seconded by Talsma to adjourn the Tuesday, February 5, 2019 meeting of

the Jasper County Board of Supervisors.

YEA: TALSMA, CUPPLES, CARPENTER

______________________________________           ______________________________________
    Dennis K. Parrott, Auditor    Denny Carpenter, Chairman




